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TIME 1S RUNNING OUT!

2010 is quickly coming to a close, and your organization is still lacking
funds, the good news is it's not too late! Grant-giving organization
may still be able to provide your organization with funding for a
particular project or program, or to help cover the overhead costs of
running the organization.

Funders will continue to review grants for 2010 usually until mid
_. - November, leaving just enough time to have a compelling grant
Deferring Biling proposal created and submitted for your organization.

Over $50 billion in grants are given away each year to charities,
churches, and schools nationwide. There are 80 thousand foundations
and grant-giving organizations that are mandated by law to distribute
at least 5% of their assets, regardless of the recession. However, it
is up to you to take the first step and provide them with a compelling
grant proposal.

Those foundations that still have not distributed the grants are
motivated to do so. Don’t miss this opportunity to receive a grant in
2010, or be first in line in the request for funds for the 2011 Year.

Our fundraising program, low down payment and deferred billing
option makes it easy for you to get this critical service underway.

Ready to get started? Contact us today for a free Grant Proposal
Consultation or to take advantage of our Special Promotion!
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